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Welcome the pilgrim’s  
of Men’s Walk #31 

 

Ronnie Boldman, John Boudreau,  

Joshua Boudreau, Timothy Craft,  

Collin Flannery, Lucas Hiler,  

Raymon Macentee, Mark Schinkle,  

Robbie Shipley, Eric Stephan,  

Gary Valasek 

The Lord is my Shepherd; I shall not want. 
Psalm 23:1 

2019 Women’s Spring Walk #38, is a GO !!! 

Our pilgrims are: Candace Boudreau,  Kelly Gilliam, Sierra Hackney, Cheryl Irish, Kyla King, Sonia 

Lovell, Stacey McWharter, Heather O'Connor, Torie Patrick, Lynda Purdy, Elizabeth Richter,  

Samantha Satkowski, Nevada Smalley, Kia Washington, Veronica Wooten 

Women’s Walk #38 Team Members 
 

Lay Dir:   Brenda Reveal (Perseverance) 

Ass’t LD:   Melody Sims (Priorities), Michelle Mills

(Fourth Day), Nancy Harmon (Discipleship) 

Sp. Dir:   Ken Harmon  Ass’t SD:   Linda Naylor 

Table Ldr:   Susan Huff (Grow Thru Study), Tabatha 

Butler (Priesthood of all Believers), Ruth Ann Gelter 

(Life of Piety), Suzie Mintkenbaugh (Christian Action), 

Jessica Barnett (Body of Christ), Kristen McRoberts 

(Changing Our World) 

Ass’t TL:   Rena Gilliam, Melissa Hendrix, Bridget 

Satkowski, Maria Sowards, Michelle Moore, Mande 

Payton 

Music:   Becky Fiscus, Chelsea Gardner, Meagan 

Gifford 

Board Rep:   Crickett Crase 

Tech Log:   Amy Jo Queen  

Prayer Svt:   Donna Tavis, Judy Nolte  

LOG:   Kim Myers, Chantsey Carter, Tara Prater, 

Mandy Stewart  

Kitchen:   Tishena West, Casey Rutledge, Allison 

Dunn, Rachel Cummings, Dawn Anderson  

Clowns:   Mike & Denise Burke 

We need your help! 

There is still availability on the Women’s prayer 

chart. Please reach out to Ruth Ann to secure 

your prayer time. This is such an important part of 

what our community is about.  Please help!  

 

As we prepare for the Women’s Walk, we must 

perform a some cleaning at Ruggles to get 

ready for the pilgrims.  Please come to Ruggles 

and help on Saturday, May 25 about 9:00 am. 

The more help the quicker it will be completed.     

 

Ruth Ann Gelter, raliston1986@gmail.com  

We have just finished with a successful Men's walk and I would like to welcome all the new members. Now 
the good news is we also have a Women's walk coming up at end of the month. Please keep the team and 
the pilgrims in your prayers. Also, I would like to ask the community to come to the gathering as we will be 
praying over the women's team and welcoming the new men’s members after their reunion. I would like to 
remind everyone to take part in the weekend activities.    

David Reveal, Community Lay Director 

http://emmaus.upperroom.org/
mailto:raliston1986@gmail.com


 

Well, men’s walk #31 is in the books, finally.  Challenges were everywhere.  Not only 

did we have to try 3 times to even get the walk to happen, when we finally were able to 

have the walk, the team came under severe attack from the enemy whom we know will 

go to any extreme to keep these walks from happening.  Some team members had to 

drop off the team, illness affected our kitchen crew and our prayer servants, and our lay 

leader had to deal with the death of his father on the week of the walk.  In fact, the 

funeral for his dad was the day before the walk began.  Then, several of the pilgrims 

were unable to attend due to various reasons.  I have seen one or two of these types of 

situations almost every walk we plan, but this was almost unprecedented.  However, as 

always, God wins!  The walk did happen.  The Holy Spirit showed up.  Lives were 

changed.  Thanks to all those who took part in supporting these men prior to the walk 

and during the weekend.  It means so much to see many people at the send-off, the 

candlelight, and the closing.  Remember the difference all those people made on your 

walk?  If you haven’t attended weekend activities for a while, why not make plans to 

come out for the women’s upcoming walk?  You may not know any of the pilgrims and 

have the thought that your presence won’t really make that much difference but what if 

everyone had that attitude?  We have been supported by others many times and now 

we have the opportunity to pay it forward.  I have been particularly concerned about the 

participation of my fellow Kentucky community members.  During the last few walks 

there have been very few people from Kentucky in attendance. Please take the time to 

be the Body of Christ and make a difference in the lives of people you may not know 

but who are your sisters.    

DeColores! 

Bill Henry,  
LOVE Community Spiritual Director 

 

From The Community Spiritual Director 
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The Upper Room: Emmaus Website 
                                    

 101 AGAPE Ideas www.lovemmaus.org 
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Click here for an application! 

Music 
In case you hadn’t noticed, we do so enjoy our mu-
sic in the LOVE community.  If you have been 
blessed with a gift of music, then please consider 
getting involved by contacting our music coordina-
tor, Elizabeth Jones, 606-782-0522. 

Come gather with us every 4th Tuesday of the 
month at 7pm at the Washington United Method-
ist Church in Maysville, Ky.  Join us in praise and 
worship; and of course, where   Emmaus meets, 
Emmaus eats!  Bring a covered dish and join us 
afterwards as we share a meal!       
     

DeColores!  Kim Jodrey, Worship 

 

“For where two or three are gathered in my 
name, there am I among them.”  

Mat 18:20 ESV 

Calendar 

 
May 28, 7:00pm Gathering, Washington UMC   

(6:00 pm for Men’s Walk #31 Reunion) 

May 30 – June 2, Spring Women’s Walk #38 

May 30 , 6:00pm Women’s Walk #38 Picnic send off 

Jun 1, 8:00pm Women’s Walk #38 Candlelight  

Jun 2, 4:00pm Women’s Walk #38 Closing  

June 23, Gathering, Washington UMC 

 

Begin preparing: 

Sept 5 – 8, 2019 Fall Men’s Walk #32 

Oct 3 – 6, 2019 Fall Women’s Walk #39 

Mark your calendars for these upcoming events: 

2019 Community  

Board of Directors 
 

Lay Director:  David Reveal 

Assistant Lay Director:  Peggy Richards 

Spiritual Director:  Bill Henry 

Secretary:  Kim Myers 

Treasurer:  Amy Farrell 

LEAD Chairman:  Troy Farrell 

Hospitality:  Jim & Crickett Crase 

Volunteer Coordinator:  Ruth Ann Gelter 

Communications:  Mande Payton 

Registrar:  Tim Ratcliff 

Logistics Coordinator:  Jade West 

Worship:  Kim Jodrey 

Music:  Elizabeth Jones 

Kitchen:  Mary Bailey 

Agape Chairperson:  Bill Boling 

Sponsorship:  Bill Henry 

Ruggles Liaison:  Les Grooms 

Good Shepherd:  Nancy Harmon 

Chrysalis Representative:  Sydney Gibson 

Webmaster:  Lauren Doyle  

Historian:  Mike Burke 

Please be in prayer for our Fall Walks. It is not 
too soon to begin thinking about who you might 
sponsor for the upcoming walks. Sponsoring is 
one of the most important aspects of the Walk to 
Emmaus. As you pray commit the process to God 
and let Him give you direction, then commit your-
self to follow where he leads you.  
 
If you have any questions about sponsorship, 
please contact our Sponsorship Coordinator, Bill 
Henry (Oh) (bill.henry31@gmail.com).  

Sponsorship 
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